

From the Ambassador

Dipl.inž.građ. Nikola Luković Inženjerska komora Crne Gore Predsjednik Komore Bul. Džordža Vašingtona 31 81000 Podgorica Crna Gora Orna Gora
INŽENJERSKA KOMORA CRNE GORE

odgorica, 0) 10

British Embassy Podgorica Ulcinjska 8 81000 Podgorica Montenegro

Tel: + 382 (0) 20 420 100 Fax: + 382 (0) 20 420 140 www.gov.uk/world/montenegro

05/10/2022

Dear President of the Chamber Luković,

I am delighted to write to you about this year's Chevening Scholarship scheme. I would welcome applications from your colleagues. I would be most grateful if you could encourage anyone to apply who you believe demonstrates the best of Montenegro, and would benefit from a fully-funded masters scholarship in the UK.

Chevening is the UK government's international scholarship programme aimed at developing global leaders. Chevening Scholarships offer a unique opportunity for future leaders, influencers and decision-makers from all over the world to develop professionally and academically, network extensively, experience UK culture, and build lasting positive relationships with the UK and fellow scholars. Former Chevening scholars have gone on to make an important contribution on return to their home countries, succeeding in their chosen fields and becoming leaders in their organisations, businesses and even of their countries. The deadline for this year's applications is 1 November 2022.

I enclose a leaflet which gives more details of the scheme. Further information can also be found on the Chevening website (www.chevening.org/montenegro) and at the British Embassy Podgorica's Facebook page (www.facebook.com/UKinMontenegro).

Many former Chevening scholars from Montenegro are active members of NGO MAUK Montenegro Alumni UK). They can also share information about the Chevening scholarship experience (www.facebook.com/MAUK.ME).

Thank you for your support in promoting this exciting opportunity.

With kind regards

Karen Maddocks

His Majesty's Ambassador